
November 28, 1936

My dear President,

I was inde d sorry to ales you on the occasion 

of the McGill-Western games. My son has been very ill in 

Hospital for many weeks and I usually tried to slip away so 

as to spend the weekends with him.

On all sides I hear good words for the Western 

team, and that the last game here was particularly good sport. 

I am so sorry that I missed It.

With kindest regards, and hoping that our paths 

may soon meet so that I may have the pleasure of getting to 

know you personally,

Very sincerely yours,

Dr. W. Sherwood Fox, President 
University of Western Ontario 
LONDON. ONTARIO.


